
RADIO STATION 

HBLI 
BLACKFOOT BROADCASTING CO. 

BLACKFOOT, IDAHO 

November 23, 1951 

Mr. ivorman L. Niaguire 
434 North ,Maple 
Albuquerque, Bew Mexico 

Dear Borman: 

YYe at K b L I were happy to receive from you the letter 
indicating that you had received us early on the morning 
of November 16, 19b1 while we were conducting frequency 
and equipment tests. Believe me we appreciate this 
information. 

Since it just happens that at the time you were listening 
to us I was personally handling the controlls, it gives 
me great pleasure in confirming the fact that you read us 
correctly. 

Thank you also for the detailed information you included 
in your report to us on the reception. 

Respectfully yours, . ' 4/ti 1.A4C. 

A. T. Christensen 
General Manager 


